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Close Paul 

From: Close Paul 

Sent: 20 July 2009 23:42 
"r~ , ........................ ~ .............. ’-.~ ................... ~’~ ........ ~ ....... 

Code A 
! 

Subject: OPERATION ROCHESTER 

Dear Detective Inspector Grocott, 

Thank you for your letter of 9 July 2009 with enclosures, received here on 14 July. I hope to get to grips with 
the new material in the near future. Perhaps I can get back to you on your kind offer to supply emails of the 
transcripts if there is any problem. 

I note the GMC transcripts are likely to be available in a month or two. I envisage we will have to consider 
them carefully, in case anything material arose at the hearings. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Paul Close, 

CPS HQ 

16/08/2010 


